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Birthdays!! 
01 February- Zola 

09 February- Josef 

Due to the covid situation we will not have birthday

circles with Parents. This is to minimize adult

interactions as much as possible for the safety of all.

However Parents have the choice to join the birthday

circle via google meet. In addition, if you would like to

send a snack for their birthday please ensure it is in a

sealed packet. 

Upcoming Events

12th February- Dress up in

red, pink and white to

celebrate valentines day. 

12th February- Celebrate

our 100th day of school

with a round robin. 

Welcome back everyone! 
Firstly we would like to thank our parents for
your patience and commitment during our

online programme last month. We are so glad
that we have been able to open our

classroom doors to our little friends again.
The children are enjoying being in class again

and interacting with one another while
keeping safe. 

 
We have lots of exciting themes this month.

These include Apples, 100th day of school and
Ice cream. 

We are glad to have everyone back in school. At the same time it is very important that we

adhere to the covid regulations. 

- Please keep in mind that all children should be wearing a mask or a visor at school. 

- All children should be dropped off and picked up by the reception.

- School will run through from 07:15 to 12:00. There will be no afternoon activities until further

notice. 

We thank you for all your patience and cooperation. 

Class newsletter


